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To Whom it concerns, 

  

I am appalled to find that you are trying to steal King Edward Headland Reserve by devious means. 

As I see it,you are breaking the law by quietly rezonong this magnificent piece of land, belonging to 

the people of N'cle in a non transparent manner in order to develop it into a money making concern. 

  

If you are successfull,it is to be hoped that the money earned will be distributed back to the rightful 

owners, the people of N'castle. 

  

Yours sincerely 

Helen Knott 

 


